Meeting Date | 11/16/2022 Department | City Council

Agenda Item |4b. Meet and Greet with the Gardiner Water District Superintendent and Update from Gardiner Water District Trustees

Est. Cost

Paul Gray, the current Superintendent of the Gardiner Water District is retiring at the end of the
month. Zack Lovely has recently been hired to replace him. Mr. Lovely is also the Superintendent of
the Hallowell Water Distrct

Background Information

Requested
Action

City Manager | The Acting City Manager recommends the above action.
and/or

Finance Review

Council Vote/
Action Taken

Departmental
Follow-Up

1** Reading Advertised

City
Clerk
Use
Only

2™ Reading Advertised
w/in 15 Days

Final to Dept Updated Book Online




